
EACN NEWS - MAY 2021 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

 Well, it has been quite a year for 

all of us! COVID has presented us 

with all kinds of obstacles and 

stress in our lives. With travel 

opening up and the variants upon 

us, EACN will continue to  monitor 

children’s symptoms carefully. 

We are erring on the side of 

caution. 

I am certain that you know how 

important getting the children 

outside is, it makes a huge 

difference in their day. Try to be 

mindful of your stress in order to 

reduce stress in your child. They 

have been so resilient, but they 

too know when things are not 

quite right with a teacher or 

parent. If possible, avoid 

exposing your child to the news, 

radio talk… Children are sponges 

and pick-up on so much! It is our 

job to protect them and try to 

reduce their worries. 

Taking care of yourself will allow 

you to take care of the kiddos. 

Try to exercise, stay in a routine, 

and get outside for that much 

needed fresh air. 

Enjoy this nice weather and 

here’s hoping we get through 

COVID sooner than later!! 

Surveys will be out in May for 

sign-up for our Summer and Fall 

sessions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Karie Kelchlin 

Director 

 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
 

May 31 – Memorial Day EACN closed 

June 17th – Pre-school Graduation  

June 30th – Last day of school session 

July 1st – 1st day of Summer session 

July 5th – Independence Day EACN 

closed 

August 30, 31st – Staff Training Days, 

EACN closed 

 

 
June 17th – Pre-school Graduation 

(drive by at EACN, invitation to 

follow) 

 

 

THANK YOU PARENTS AND 

STAFF! 

 

We had another great year with 

Niagara Chocolates. We raised 

approx. $2,300!! Your efforts are 

very much appreciated. 

Unfortunately, we have had to cancel 

the Basket Raffle for another year. 

 

 

A NOTE FROM NURSE TERESA! 

• Please remember 

Sunscreen and Sunscreen 

Forms. Please label with 

first and last names. 

• Please remember sneakers 

each day. Crocs, sandals, 

and flip flops are a hazard 

on the playground. 

• Teachers will not take 

children out on the 

playground if it is 90 

degrees or higher. If 

there is an ozone warning, 

children under the age of 

2 may not go outdoors, but 

children over 2yrs. may go 

out for 20 minutes. 

• Children must be 

supervised by a teacher on 

EACN’s playground.  

• Please supervise children 

at drop off and pick-up by 

the front doors. We ask 

that a parent open the 

door instead of the child 

to avoid pinched fingers. 

The doors are very heavy. 

 

Thanks so much for your 

cooperation! 



  

 

 


